
Dove Bank Primary School 

Weekly Bulletin - 01.03.2024 

Reminder of Dates for your Diary 

Wednesday 6th March - Recorder Festival 

Thursday 7th March - World Book Day 

Friday 8th March - Mother’s Day Stall (children 
may purchase a gift costing £1-£5)  

Friday 8th March - Mother’s Day Assembly -     
special visitors to assembly welcome! 2:30 start. 

Tuesday 19th March - Easter Disco  

Wednesday 20th March - Rock Steady Concert 9am 

18th & 20th March - Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 21st March - Hot Crossed Bun afternoon. 
Parents/carers are welcome to join us from 1:15pm 
to celebrate the musical achievements of all the  
children.  

Friday 22nd March - Easter Bonnet Parade. Chil-
dren are invited to make an Easter bonnet at home, 
and bring it with them to school for a parade. There 
will be prizes to be won! 

Friday 22nd March - School photographs - classes 
and groups.  

Friday 22nd March - there will be no cele-
bration assembly due to photographs taking 

place in the hall. 

World Book Day - Thursday 7th March 

We hope that you are enjoying the secret readers on Facebook! A reminder about World Book Day, 
which takes place next Wednesday. The children have been telling us all about the costumes that 
they are planning on wearing and the book that they are bringing along with them. 

Don’t forget about the photograph competition! We’d like the children to take a photograph of 
themselves reading in an unusual or unlikely place – for example, up 
a tree, upside down on the sofa or at half time at a football match! 
Please send your photo in to your child’s teacher by Wednesday 6th 
March. This can be via email directly to their teacher or a hard 
copy.  

Miss Sarah will also be making a special, book-inspired lunch for 
the children on the day.  

Protection of Visitors, Staff and Pupils 

Alongside the bulletin this week, I have sent out the 
school’s policy on the protection of visitors, staff and 
pupils. Unacceptable behaviour on school grounds will 
not be tolerated. If you have any question about this, 
please do not hesitate to contact me directly: 
headteacher@dovebank.staffs.sch.uk 


